
 

JUST CRUISING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from the President  
 

Hi everyone and welcome to another edition of Just Cruising!! 

Well the club is definitely back into the swing of things as we 

adjust back to some sort of normality with regular cruises and a 

few shows starting to pop up in the latter part of this year. We 

continue to get great attendance at our events which tells me 

that Connor and the events committee are on the right track, 

thankyou guys!! We have plenty of great cruises coming up in 

the future which I hope to see as many members as possible out 

enjoying them. 

As you would all know, we have recently done some Bunnings 

BBQ’s and in fact still have 2 more to complete before Christmas, 

I know I keep saying it but a massive thankyou again goes to the 

committee/members that have made the time to come out to 

help us on these days. It makes it a lot easier when we get that 

extra help with the way we have to conduct them now and it 

helps to spread the load. By doing these BBQ’s we are putting 

the club in a very strong financial position but more importantly 

it gives us an opportunity to upgrade any equipment in the 

future and to give back to members more than we ever have 

before. 

As we are approaching the end of the year at a rapid rate and so 

is our Christmas show! As you would have seen in the minutes 

etc, we are having dinner at our meeting location (Oakden Central). It is sure to be a fun evening with a few 

games planned, there will be a set menu and there is no cost to members. 

Lastly, just a reminder that membership renewals are now due, please get those payments through to 

Helen at the next meeting or you can EFT if you prefer, you really don’t want to miss out on what the club 

has to offer!! 

I hope you enjoy the rest of this awesome newsletter and I am sure I will see you out and about real soon!! 

Brett Moseley 

President 

September / October  
2020 

 
General Meetings 

7:30pm 
Every 2nd Wednesday  

of the Month 
THE OAKDEN CENTRAL 

Corner of Fosters Road & Hilltop 

Drive, Oakden, SA 

Contact Us 

 

FPV & XR Car Club of SA Inc 

PO Box 56, Ingle Farm 

SA 5098 

 

0458 371 575 

 

 

info@fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

 

www.fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

FPV & XR Car Club –SA 

Incorporated  
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Ferries Cruise 
Saturday 12th 

September 
Hosted by  

Sue an Aaron 

 

 

9 cars met up at Bunnings Car Park at Mile End to start our Ferries Cruise.  We 

managed to stay together through the outskirts of town as we made our way up 

Highway.  The roadworks we encountered slowed us down a bit but after that it 

was smooth sailing all the way to Murray Bridge.  On the way into Murray 

Bridge we made a quick pit stop and lost Pete to a sausage sizzle, he was quite 

proud of himself for getting a free sausage.  We took off again and made our 

way over the Murray River and through to Mannum where we crossed our first 

ferry.  We had a fantastic lunch at the Pretoria Hotel in Mannum, it was a lovely day with all the doors and 

windows open we had a lovely spot to take in the picturesque view.  Everyone enjoyed their meal and 

someone even got cake for their birthday (surprised he could fit it in after the free sausage and lunch).  

After lunch we headed to Walkers Flat where we crossed ferry number 2.  On the way to ferry number 3 we 

stopped at the Koreans Lookout for a quick photo opportunity.  The cars looked great with the 

beautiful views of the Murray River in the background.  Then we continued onto Swan Reach to cross Ferry 

number 3.  After ferry number 3 we headed into Sedan then into Angaston, 

here is where some people stopped for coffee and some made their way 

straight home. It was a fantastic cruise with awesome people and 

beautiful cars, was great that the weather stayed sunny for us too. 
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Twilight Cruise – Saturday 26th 

September  

Hosted by Tony and Lee 

 

 

 

 

The cruise started at Arndale Shopping Centre where from there we 

cruised along the Southern Expressway to Osborne, North Haven.  We 

stopped along the esplanade for donuts to warm us up.  Once back in the 

cars we travelled down to Glenelg and then back down Anzac Highway to 

Richmond Road headed for our dinner destination Café de Vili’s.  After 

everyone had finished their dinner, we all headed home.  Incidentally, we 

covered 73kms from Arndale to Vilis.  Thanks to everyone that came 

along. 
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Picnic Cruise 
Sunday 11th October 

Hosted by  
Connor and Caitlin 

 

We started the day at Office Works Parafield 

with 15 cars where we then headed up to the 

hills via Montacute road. 

Through the curves and the bends of the windy 

Adelaide hills, only getting held up by a few cyclist 

and a van there wasn’t much to complain about 

from the cruise leaders point of view. 

The long line up of cars in the cruise made it hard 

stick together when turning right onto Old Princess 

Highway as the traffic was getting busy.  

As we got into Strathalbyn and got to our picnic 

destination everyone scattered to find parks where   

we could. Soldiers Memorial Gardens in 

Strathalbyn was the perfect choice for a picnic. 

With a small river running, green grass and the 

beautiful sun beating down on us it was the 

perfect day for a picnic and we couldn’t have asked 

for better weather.  

All members starting setting up there chairs and tables and began getting stuck 

into the picnic lunch they had brought along with them. After lunch the club had 

provided some afternoon tea which consisted of biscuits, cakes and donuts. 

With everyone fuller than fat piggies and a little red like a tomato we decided it 

was about time to head on home. Some exhausted from the hills run up and 

deciding to take the freeway home whilst others wanted another Adelaide hills 

thrill and headed home the windy way. 

All in all it was a great day with great 

weather and awesome friends. 

Thank you to everyone that came along 

and a special thanks to my navigator 

Caitlin for all of her help during the 

cruise. 

Until next time, keep on cruising! 
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Members Profile 
 

This newsletter we get to know Guy and Sue Wall a little better…….. 
 
   

Members Name Guy Wall Sue Wall 

Do you have any children? Yes, 2 Girls  

Do you have a nickname?   

What Suburb do you live in? Aberfoyle Park  

What do you do for a living? Retired Warehouse Supervisor ACHA 

What FPV, XR or other vehicle do  
you own? 

Ford Focus RS and a Mazda 3 

How old were you when you got 
 your licence? 

16 16 

What was your first car? Do you 
have any favourite memories of the 
car? 

Toyota Corona, it was just a car  

What other car have you owned?  
Any funny stories? 

AP6 Valiant, Suburu WRX -Took a friend from Tumby Bays boy to the 
pageant when I got a call from the police asking if I had parked in 
Wright Street, on returning to my car someone had hit MY car no-
ones else’s, the friends son missed out on the pageant. 

How did you become involved with 
the FPV & XR Car Club? 

Heard about the club from a work mate. 

What would be / was or is our 
favourite FPV & XR Car Club event 
or cruise? 

Have enjoyed all cruises  

Do you have any hobbies or special  
interests? 

Refereeing Soccer, Travel, Military 
Hobbies 

Photography, Travel and  
Quiz Nights 

Do you play or are you involved in 
any sporting activities? 

Soccer, Eight Ball/Snooker No 

Where is your favourite place to  
holiday? 

Anywhere Overseas  

What footy team do you follow? Port Power Port Power 

What is your favourite saying or  
comment? 

  

Favourite Movie? Lord of the Rings Dirty Dancing 

Favourite Band / Music ? Elton John 
No Favourites, like various 
artists 

Favourite TV Show? Game of Thrones Nothing in particular 

Do you have a Pets? Golden Retriever called Zoe  

What’s the funniest thing that has 
ever happened to you? 

Referring at Hindmarsh Stadium 
and hit a guy on the head with a 
hammer…... 

Life 

Do you have a Pet hate? 
Adverts, Petrol Prices and Car 
Thieves 

Politicians 
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Club Sponsors 

 
 

  
 

Club Supporters 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Quiz - How well do you know Bathurst 2020??? 

1. Shane van Gisbergen collided with which driver in Practice 1? 

2. Which driver topped Friday’s ARMOR ALL Qualifying? 

3. Why was Nick Percat disqualified from the Top 10 Shootout? 

4. What was Cameron Waters' ARMOR ALL Pole time? 

5. Which driver led at the end of the race’s first lap? 

6. At what corner did Jamie Whincup crash out? 

7. Which driver ended up with the race’s fastest lap? 

8. What triggered the final Safety Car of the race? 

9. How many Bathurst 1000 podium finishes has Warren Luff scored? 

10. How many teams had at least two cars finish inside the top 10? 

Email me your answers to info@fpvxrclub.com.au.   

First one in with the correct answers wins a prize!  

mailto:info@fpvxrclub.com.au
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Tourquing Points 

 

 

 

 

 

Well season 2020 was a different one 
but we got there in the end! 

Congratulations to……….. 
1st Place Kim Malone 

2nd Place Declan Moseley 
3rd Place Sean Malone 

And special mention to Sue who is 
still waiting to use her joker round! 
We will be back next year so keep 

your eye out! 

FOOTY TIPPING 

Well we have two more Bunnings 

BBQ’s this year.  Saturday 14th 

November and Saturday 12th 

December. Please let Robyn know 

if you are able to help out, even an 

hour helps as it can give someone 

a break.  If you can’t donate your 

time, you could always donate 

goods, see Helen or Robyn if you 

wish to donate anything.  Thanks 

to everyone that has helped 

recently. 

BLAST FROM THE PAST! 

Check out these photos, some things never change! 

Friendly Reminder 

Renewals are now due.  We 

will have eftpos at the 

meeting or you can EFT 

anytime. 

Christmas Dinner Gift Exchange 

For those of you that came last year you will know what to expect, but for 

those of you who didn’t we ask that bring along a wrapped gift to the value 

 of $10.  It can be anything you like, a novelty gift, gag gift, anything.  These 

presents will then be picked at random and exchanged with each other by the 

roll of the dice.  Sounds like fun? Well yes it is!  You too could be going home 

with a basketball toilet game, musical drumsticks, books, chocolate or socks as 

some of our members did last year. So join in the fun and make sure you bring 

a present along with you! 

Christmas Raffle 

Make sure to bring some 

money along to the next 

meeting, we will have our 

Christmas Raffle Tickets for 

sale.  $1 a ticket for a 

chance to win some great 

prizes! 
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 Committee Members 
 

President:   Brett Moseley 

Vice President:   Peter Wadham 

Secretary:   Robyn Moseley 

Treasurer:   Helen Wadham 

Events Coordinator:  Connor Moseley 

Events 1:   Paul Minett 

Events 2:   Tony Barbaro 

    Sue Hadwen 

All Ford Day Rep:  Paul Minett 

    Kim Malone 

    Sean Malone 

Editor:    Robyn Moseley 

Website Manager:  Sean Malone 

Catering Officer:  Lee Barbaro 

 
Want to advertise in the Newsletter? 
 
$20 will buy you quarter of a page for you to advertise anything you wish to sell or promote.  Email 
Robyn at info@fpvxrclub.com.au and she can help you out with any requests you have. 

 
 
From the Editor 
Thank you for reading the 2020 September / October Edition of the FPV & XR Car Club of SA’s 
Newsletter, Just Cruising. If you have any articles, photos, advertisements you would like to see in 
the newsletter, please email them to me at info@fpvxrclub.com.au and I will get them into the 
newsletter as soon as possible.   
Many thanks 
Robyn Moseley, Editor 

 
 
Our Reason for Being 

The FPV & XR Car Club SA is committed to providing a quality family 
orientated social club for those who enjoy driving their FPV, XR, 
Tickford, Ford Performance and specific Ford Heritage Vehicles, 
making new friends and having fun.  The club welcomes all friendly 
like-minded people with similar interests. 

 
Upcoming Events 

 

  

Adelaie Auto 
Expo Outdoor 
Show n Shine 
Saturday 21st 

November 

 

 

Club 
Christmas 

Dinner  
Friday 4th 
December 

 

 

Lights Cruise 
Saturday 19th 

December 
 

-Don’t forget to RSVP! -  

YES OR NO 

-  All cruises are subject to change - 

mailto:info@fpvxrclub.com.au

